
 

Fellow Club Members 

Over the last weekend our annual Yeppoon Congress was held with great attendance from 
away (Rockhampton, Mackay, Bundaberg, Hervey Bay etc.) and also good local roll-up. 

On Saturday (Pairs) A section   2nd place      Jan Randall/Don Cameron 

                                                       4th                 Karin le Roux/Malcolm Allan 

                                                        6th                Rosemary Carleton/Glenda Vincent 

                                                        7th                Malcolm Saunders/Adrian Lohmann 

                                    C section    2nd place     Michelle Morrissey/Stuart Thurston 

                                                        4th                Chi Chi Murray/Alanna Waugh 

On Sunday (Teams)   A section   1st place      Rosemary Carleton/Glenda Vincent, Denise  

                                                                              O’Regan/Pam Brewer 

                                                          2nd               Malcolm Saunders/ Adrian Lohmann, Don  

                                                                              Cameron/Jan Randall 

                                                           4th              Karin le Roux/Malcolm Allan, Luke Wilson/Penny 

                                                                              Johnson 

                                       B section    1st place    Brian Blackmore/Paula Gibb, Margaret 
Doak/Mavis 

                                                                               Anderson 

                                                            3rd              Chi Chi Murray/Alanna Waugh, Cindy 
Macintosh/ 

                                                                               Lynne Macfarlane 

Two of our newest players Marie Hodgetts and Neil McWaters received their first 
masterpoint red points over the event. 

The Maureen Barton award – to a Yeppoon player with less than 30 green points – went to 
Sue Asher who kindly stepped in for an ill Saturday contestant. 

Congratulations to all Yeppoon players and associates who performed so well over the two 
days and also to those who came to the bridge table and gave their best effort. 

The committee would like to thank all members (+ partners) who helped in any way to make 
our congress the success it has gained a good reputation for, as good feed-back was 
received from many participants in the event. 

In October Paula Gibb and Brian Blackmore will be contesting the finals of the Zone pairs in 
Brisbane, so we wish them good luck and good bridging. 

Finally, on a sadder note, we lost one of our regular visitor players from Rockhampton with 
the passing of Del Dawson – R.I.P. Del  
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